
 

 

With the end of year around the corner, it is the perfect time to look back with pride at all 
of our accomplishments. The students have come so far since September and it’s not over yet! 
The month of June is jam-packed with activities to celebrate and deepen our learning. The 
success of the students is a result of the support and encouragement of you, the parents, and 
our dedicated staff. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the school community for 
your involvement in the students’ success this year. 

To show our gratitude, the staff would like to invite our school community to a Parent (and 
grandparent) Appreciation Tea this Wednesday, June 12 from 8:20-8:40am in the library. 
This will be followed by a song in front of the school at 8:40am for those of you who are able 
to stay. If you are unable to stop by the library, Karry and I will also be standing outside to 
offer coffee and treats to parents dropping off their children in the parking lot. Don’t forget 
your travel mugs that day!  

Good luck to the grade 5 students who are heading up to Phoenix to start another chapter of 
their lives. We are proud of them and look forward to hearing about their future success  
stories. We are also looking forward to getting to know our new kindergarten students who 
are starting in the fall.  

In September, I will be transitioning to École Willow Point. While I am excited for the new 
challenges ahead, it is with a heavy heart that I bid farewell to this school community. I have 
formed deep connections with the families here, and I am grateful for the lasting impact of 
your support and contributions throughout the years. Thank you!  

On behalf of the staff at École des Deux Mondes, we wish you a safe and fun-filled summer. 
Bonnes vacances! 

 

Warm regards, 

Nancy Hwang 

851-7th Avenue 

Campbell River, British Columbia 

V9W 4A3 

Telephone:  (250) 286-0511 

Fax:  (250) 286-0938 

EDM Email: edm@sd72.bc.ca 

PAC Email:  edmpac72@gmail.com  

Website:  École des Deux Mondes 
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Chez nous à l’école (L’appartenance au cœur de notre communauté) 

Our School is Our Home (Belonging is the Heart of Our Community) 

 

We, the school community, will provide a safe, supportive, bilingual            
environment which challenges and encourages all students to strive for their 
personal best as responsible lifelong learners. 

À l’École des Deux Mondes, nous, la communauté scolaire,   fournira un     
environnement sécuritaire et ce, dans un milieu sain, bilingue et créant des 
défis aux élèves en les encourageant à faire de leur mieux afin de devenir  

responsable de leur apprentissage pour toujours. 

 

 

https://www.sd72.bc.ca/edm


ARE YOU MOVING OR CHANGING 

SCHOOLS? 

If you are planning on moving or changing 

schools for next year, please let us know as 

soon as possible. 

We are already looking at class configura-

tions for the next school year and this    

Information is very helpful. 

 

Merci! 

PLACEMENT CONSIDERATIONS FOR 2024-25 SCHOOL YEAR 

Educators dedicate significant time and place careful thought when placing children in classes. Many factors influence these        

decisions. In an effort to ensure that all students are placed in appropriately balanced classrooms, we use criteria such as age, 

strengths and stretches, special learning needs, gender, social groupings and teacher recommendations. If there is   something you 

would like us to consider when placing your child in a class, please email our administrative assistant, Mme Karry, at 

edm@sd72.bc.ca  to ask for a placement  considerations form. Please return form to office (in person or email edm@sd72.bc.ca) no 

later than June 14th, 2024. 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 

HEART AND STROKE FOUNDATION  

OF CANADA 

 

 

Jump rope for Heart was a huge success.  

The EDM community was incredibly    
generous.  

Our school raised a total of $1058.00 for 
Jump  

Rope for Heart.  

Way to go EDM!   

VOLUNTEERING  

See link below with updated  information on 

what is needed to apply to volunteer at 

school: 

Volunteer (sd72.bc.ca)  

MORNING DROP OFF AT EDM 

We’d like to remind families that the  

official drop-off time in the morning is 

8:30 am.   

Should you arrive before this time, 

please remain with you child/ren until 

supervision starts at 8:30 am. 

Your childs/rens safety is of our utmost 

importance.   

Thank you for your understanding. 

mailto:edm@sd72.bc.ca
https://www.sd72.bc.ca/edm/page/16551/volunteer


STUDENT SCHOOL BUS PASS APPLICATION 2024-2025 

Students who require bus transportation for 2024-25 and are    

eligible based on the walk limits, as well as students who require  

special needs transportation, must apply online for a bus pass.  In 

order to have your bus pass application processed by the first 

week of school in September, parent/guardians are asked to    

apply by Friday, June 28th. 

Student Transportation (sd72.bc.ca)  

 
Happy June everyone!  
 
We have had an amazing year in the EDM Library!  I am  
feeling grateful for all the time spent with students and the fun 
learning we had together.  This year we added some amazing 
new titles to our collection, STEM games, Chess Tournament, 
a loose parts table, and NEW FURNITURE!  (A huge   MERCI 
to PAC.)  As the year is quickly wrapping up here are a few     
important dates to note: 
 

• June 6th ~ Last day to Check out Books 

• June 13th ~ All books Returned by this date (overdue 

slips/emails will go home for unreturned books) 

• June 19-21st ~ Summer Reading Books get checked 

out (grades 3-5) 
 

Thank you all for a great year! 

Mme Jess 
Jessica Rathlef (she/her) 
Teacher-Librarian 
École des Deux Mondes 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 2024/2025 

STUDENTS KINDERGARTEN TO GRADE 4 

 

Thank you to the families who have already made a payment for 

the 2024-2025 School Supplies. 

Once again we are asking $35 for the 2024/25 school supplies. 

Our preferred form of payment would be e-transfer to 

ecole.deuxmondes@sd72.bc.ca .  Please be sure to include your 

child’s/Children’s name(s) and the words SCHOOL        SUP-

PLIES 24/25 in the notes section of the transfer. 

Cheques or cash payments are accepted, please see Mme Karry 

in the Office. 

FUN FAIR ~ JUNE 20TH 

Be sure to mark your calendar for the Fun Fair on  

Thursday, June 20th. Donations for the theme baskets 

are still being collected until Friday, June 14th.  

CPF (CANADIAN PARENTS FOR FRENCH) 

FAMILY FRENCH CHAMP 

Camps are open for registration and there are still spaces 

available on Vancouver Island, so be sure to check it out. 

Canadian Parents for French has moved to a free member-

ship system right across the country. 

 

https://bcffc.com/vancouver-island/  

https://cpf.ca/en/join-cpf/ 

https://www.sd72.bc.ca/page/150/student-transportation
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbcffc.com%2Fvancouver-island%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7C1141b7c1e0d14d9b5e7908dc7e9e3c4c%7C3c39a3a982d448588ea45f9ae56f5386%7C1%7C0%7C638524465993798746%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcpf.ca%2Fen%2Fjoin-cpf%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7C1141b7c1e0d14d9b5e7908dc7e9e3c4c%7C3c39a3a982d448588ea45f9ae56f5386%7C1%7C0%7C638524465993816319%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoi
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June 2024 

June 3– June 7 GoByBike Week 

BIKE RODEO  

Gr 4/5 
Strathcona 
Park Lodge 

Day Trip 

Parent 

Appreciation 

8:20-8:40am 

Indigenous  

Peoples Day 

Grade 5 
Farewell 

10 am 

Fun Fair! 

5-7pm 

Franco-Fête 
Celebration 

Dismissal @ 11am 

Administrative 

Day 

Staff at School 

All Library Books 

Due Today! 

Last Day to Check  

Out Library Books! 

JUNE 19-21 Summer Reading Books sign out! 

Hot Lunch 
Smith & Lee 

Last Hot Lunch 
Pizza Hut 

Hot Lunch-Sushi Jo 

September 2024: 

 Classes Resume ~ Tuesday, September 3rd 

 School Closed ~ Monday, September 30th - Truth & Reconciliation Day 

Pride Day  

Celebration 

Theme:  

You be You! 




